
Fortnightly Class 4 Newsletter 

15/11/24 

Your child’s learning is a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 

telephone the school office, come and see us or contact your child’s teacher via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Contact Details 
Mrs Griffin 

l.griffin@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 

Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th November – Parents’ Evenings. Please 

make an appointment asap -sign up in the school entrance.  

Tuesday 3rd December – Pantomime –Snow White (in school see letter) 

Monday 16th December – KS2 Christmas Performance 2pm and 6pm 

Tuesday 17th December – KS1 Christmas Party & lunch - all KS2 children 

require a packed lunch 

Wednesday 18th December – KS2 Party Day and Christmas  

Friday 20th December – School finishes at 2pm. 

 

Class Open Door 

Friday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Alternatively, you can email me 

using the contact details at the top 

of the page, anytime.  

  

 

Certificate Winners 
Week 2: 

Christian Value – Sharlyne 

For: being humble and always 

shining your light brightly.  

Curriculum Award – Eliza 

For: being brave this week and 

always trying hard! 

Star Writer – Kobi 

For: a fantastic leaflet all about 

The Lake District. 

 
Week 3: 

Christian Value – Zachary 

For: Being an honest and 

trustworthy member of the class.  

Curriculum Award – Erin 

For: Your fantastic work in Science 

this week! 

Star Writer – Jessica 

For: A lovely piece of writing about 

the main character in our new text; 

The Secret  Garden. 
 

 

 

 

 

Class News 
It has been a lovely couple of weeks, here in Class 4! Everyone 

has settled into our routines again and they are working hard in 

all of their lessons! In English, we have just finished writing our 

own non-chronological report, which was a leaflet all about The 

Lake District. The children researched different areas of The 

Lakes and then summarised the information in their own words. 

We are now starting our new novel; The Secret Garden. Ask your 

child about “Mary, Mary quite contrary.” In Maths, we have 

started work on the 6 times tables. Class 4 have enjoyed 

learning their 6s to the tune of “Shake it Off” by Taylor Swift! 

Please ask them for a rendition as not only does it further 

strengthen their recall of the 6s, but also it is very catchy and 

fun to join in with! In History, we have been learning about The 

Vikings and their raids on monasteries in the UK. In Science we 

have been continuing our learning about sound and how sound 

travels from an object into our ears. We made string telephones 

to test out how sounds travels! 😊  
 

Thank You! 

A huge thank you to everyone who supported our school Book 

Fair, we have raised a fantastic amount of money that will be 

spent on books for our school library. We really appreciate your 

support! 
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